
 

Principal Office: Level 1, 1 Alvan Street, Subiaco WA 6008, Australia 
T:  + 61 8 9481 7344 F:  + 61 8 9481 7355 E:  info@westafricanresources.com www.westafricanresources.com  ACN: 121 539 375 

 
 
 
Press Release 
13 November 2018 

Change of Financial Year End 
 

West African Resources Limited (ASX, TSXV: “WAF”) (the “Company”) advises that it is changing its 
financial year end from 30 June to 31 December.  This notice is given pursuant to Section 4.8(2) of 
Canadian National Instrument 51-102—Continuous Disclosure Obligations (“NI 51-102”). 
 
The change will bring the financial year end of the Company into alignment with the financial year end of 
its operational subsidiaries in Burkina Faso, which will result in administrative efficiency gains for group 
reporting.  
 
The Company will transition to the new financial year immediately.  The length and ending date of the 
periods, including the comparative periods, of each interim and annual financial report will be as follows: 
 

 
 
 
The Company intends to release its interim financial statements for the three months ended 30 
September 2018, on or before the filing deadline of 14 November 2018, and intends to release its 
financial statements for the transition year on or before 28 March 2019. 
 
 
 
 
Simon Storm 
Company Secretary 
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